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TO:  PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION OF UTAH 
 
FROM: DIVISION OF PUBLIC UTILITIES 
  Philip J. Powlick, Division Director 
  Bill Duncan, Manager, Telecom & Water Section 

Mark Long, Utility Analyst 
   
DATE: March 30, 2010 
 
SUBJECT: Request the inclusion of Exhibit 1.9 titled, “Customer Impact,” in the 

Matter of the Request of Sherwood Company for Approval of a Rate 
Increase 

 
RE:  Docket No. 09-075-01 

 
 

The Division of Public Utilities (“DPU” or the “Division”) has supplemented their 
original recommendation dated February 22, 2010 regarding the Request of Sherwood 
Company for Approval of a Rate Increase with a “Customer Impact” schedule showing 
the annual water charges based on the tariff rates, the unauthorized rates charged now by 
Sherwood and the Division’s recommended rates.   


